
 

 City of 
Bellevue 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
          Action         
          Discussion 
 X      Information 
 
DATE:  February 7, 2019  
 
TO:  Environmental Services Commission 
    
FROM: Don McQuilliams, Operations Manager - Regulatory Compliance  
  
SUBJECT: 2019 Draft Storm Water Management Program (SWMP)  
 
 
Action Required at this Time 
 

No action is required at this time.  Presentation of the draft 2019 SWMP is 
intended to brief the Commission on upcoming Stormwater Utility 
activities outlined in the plan and to gather any comments the Commission 
has to provide.  This time also serves as a Public Meeting where input will 
be collected and considered in the final 2019 SWMP. 

 
Fiscal Impact 
 
 Components of the SWMP have been planned in the 2019 budget.   
 
Policy Issues 
 
 Annual preparation of the SWMP, including a process for public input on 

the plan, is a requirement of the Phase II NPDES permit.   
 
Background 
 
 The SWMP has been prepared annually since the first issuance of the 

Phase II NPDES permit for Western Washington in August 2007.  


